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July 18, 2018

Mr. Vince Jackson

Baldwin County Planning and Zoning
P.O. Box 220

Silverhill, AL 36576

RE: RESERVE AT DAPHNE, A PLANNED RESIDENTIAL DEVELOPMENT
PRD Application

Dear Vince:

On behalf of the applicants on the above referenced application, I am requesting that the PRD
application be withdrawn from further consideration. This is due to changes in the lot layout within
the proposed development and more importantly a revision to the boundary of the development. The
plans are to make the necessary revisions and resubmit a new application for consideration at a
future date.

- If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

DEWB Y

Steven Pumphrey
Senior Planner

cc: File: 50100164



